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NNSA/NSO Launches New Internet Site 

The National Nuclear Security Administration Nevada Site Office (NNSA/NSO) launched a 

completely redesigned Internet Website.  The new site, located at http://www.nv.doe.gov, is arranged 

into six main sections:  National Security, Environmental Programs, Nevada Test Site, Library,  

About NSO and Kids Zone. More than 1,400 photographs, 95 films, and hundreds of documents and 

publications are featured on the site. 

“Giving the public access to information and keeping them aware of our operations is critical to 

the success of the Nevada Site Office,” said Kathleen Carlson, NNSA/NSO Manager.  “This new site 

helps us reach an expanded audience and educate them about our programs and activities.”   

More than a year of planning, designing, building and implementation went into the site prior to 

it going live. Some of the advanced features of the new site include electronic request forms, updated 

questions and answers, and an in-depth “Help” section. 

An ongoing exchange of information and ideas with the public is one of the primary goals of the 

Nevada Site Office. Some of the ways the public can participate include becoming involved in the 

Community Advisory Board, taking a Nevada Test Site tour, calling on the Speakers Bureau, and 

visiting the Public Reading Facility.  Each of these programs is explained in detail on the new Web 

page. 
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